


American Scholar’s 

celebration of the 

Lunar New Year was  

  a rousing success, full of  

 fun for all students and 

staff members. We began our celebration 

of this special holiday with a Student 

Government organized Lunar New Year 

party on Friday, January 27th.  This event 

included activities such as dumpling making 

and karaoke, which allowed our students to 

share their talents for performance with their 

peers.  On Saturday the 28th, the students 

and staff of American Scholar traveled to 

Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania for our annual Lunar 

New Year Luncheon at Jimmy Wan’s Restaurant 

and Lounge, an Asian Specialty restaurant.  

This special occasion permitted our students 

and staff to share this most important holiday, 

along with a variety of holiday traditions, with 

one another. We at ASG would like to wish you 

all a Happy Lunar New Year!
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